
Report on our workshop in Leipzig on the 12th of march 

We were Solange , Fidelia and Madeleine.
We began with a round of presentation and getting to know each other. And we talked about women
in exile and friends and our political actions and we showed our power point presentation. We 
formed three small working groups with the following questions:

How many refugee women do you know?

How many female refugee activists do you know?

Why?

The outcome was that there are not so many refugee women activists. The reasons are that their is a 
lot of fear that it might have a negative impact to their file of the application for Asylum, etc... The 
isolation of the refugee women, taking care of the children, etc. 

The topic was really interesting. At the end we asked feedback from the participants and they were 
really happy about our work. And for sure they promised us to come back to us to support our 
political actions.


